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Newsletter 17 
Term 4, Week  10 

9/12/22 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Hello Families, 

 

PROUD!... Proud, Proud, Proud! I can’t think of a better word to describe how I am 

feeling after being a part of the Christmas Celebration last night. To see the way each 

student participated in the night was great. I know many had butterflies and their own 

feelings about how they might go but we are all extremely proud of each individuals 

participation and most of all having everyone there together. Once again thank you to 

all our families and friends for coming along and supporting the kids.  

 

Congratulations to both Jaxon and Shelby-Anne who both received individual awards on 

the night and also well done to both Jack and Ruby on their Graduation speeches. And 

again, a massive thank you to Janet, Jeff, Mikayla and Laura for all the planning and 

organizing. A big team effort.   

 

This coming week our Grade 6 students have their ‘Big Day Out’ and all students have 

the movie excursion on Wednesday. We will also be having small class parties on 

Thursday.  

 

School reports will go home next Friday, both Mrs. Murphy and I are finalising these 

ready to be printed early next week.  

 

This is our last newsletter for the year, we will finish next Friday with our last Assembly. 

We hope to see you all there. While at this stage I still don’t know if I or someone else 

will be in the Principal position in 2023, I will communicate this to the community when 

we know more. We are also looking to employ another staff member to replace Mrs 

Mellusco while she is on leave. I would like to thank everyone for your support, 

guidance, honesty and collaboration this year. As I said Thursday evening, it has been an 

absolute honor to be the Principal of Cape Clear Primary School this year and I hope to 

be back again next year, working with your children and building on the individual 

growth they each have made this year.  

 

Kind regards, 

Lynly Doherty 

Principal 
 

 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

DECEMBER 
Monday 12th 
       - Grade 6 Big Day Out 
 
Tuesday 13th  
      -Whole School Transition Day                                  
 
Wednesday 14th  
       -Regent Theatre Movie Day (F-6) 
 
Friday 16th  
         -Assembly 
 
Monday 19th 
         -Staff First Aid Training  
                                (Student Free Day) 
 
Tuesday 20th  
      -Last Day of Term 4 (1:30pm finish) 
 
 

2023 
 
January 
 
Friday 27th—Staff Return 
 
Monday 30th—Students Return 
 

 

 

 

2023 TERM DATES 
TERM 1: 30 January – 6 April 
TERM 2: 24 April – 23 June 

TERM 3: 10 July – 15 September 
TERM 4: 2 October – 20 December 

Respect 
 

Confidence 
 

Commitment 
 

Responsibility 
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Congratulations, Grade 6 Graduates—Jack and Ruby 
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  Cape Clear Primary School was formed on the lands of the Wathawurrung People of the Kulin Nation.  

  We pay our respects to their elders; past, present and emerging. 
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